
Spring term 2022 

Spanish continues to be an exciting part of our SMITH curriculum. 

Take a look at what we’ve been learning throughout Spring term! 

 

EYFS 

In Nursery and Reception, the children have been 

enjoying learning the names of lots of different 

animals! They have also continued to recap basic 

Spanish vocabulary, including numbers and colours. 😊 

 

KS1 

Over in KS1, the children have been learning all 

about the four seasons and creating some beautiful 

artwork to help them remember their new 

vocabulary! :) 

 

KS2 

Across KS2, the children have been learning all about Semana 

Santa celebrations and made some lovely Easter cards to take 

home to their families. They have also been learning the 

months of the year and practising writing full dates in Spanish. 


